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June 2023  
News from our Community School Coordinator -    

Just a reminder that there are no lunch programs 
during the month of June.  The only exception is 
the barbeque for ELEMENTARY STUDENTS ONLY 
on June 7th, and SECONDARY STUDENTS on June 
16th.  
  
Sports Awards Night is June 8th at 6pm.  You must 
let your coach know if you and guests are 
attending so that we set up enough seating.  We 
hope to see everyone there!  
  
The Village of Arcadia and Cambridge-Narrows 
Community School are working together to put on 
the very first Annual Fun Run.  This year’s FOAM 
run will be happening on June 10 at the Pines 
Conservation Park.  The 1.5 k run is at 10 am and 
the 3 k run is at 11 am.  We welcome late 
registrations up to the day of, but we may not 
have t-shirts available.  We still hope to have 
many turn up for a fun morning!!  Call Marcy at 
the school for more info. 
  
I would like to send a GIGANTIC THANK YOU to 
this year’s Culinary Class.  They have made over 
6500 lunches for our students this past year!!  Not 
to mention all the help with breakfast program, 
therapy cookies and general good fun!  I will miss 
our Culinary grads – Meadow, Kristina, Ethan, AJ, Owen, Riley, Monique and Nick!  
  
We are always looking for volunteers and would love to have more volunteers in our building next 
year.  If you are interested, you can contact Marcy at the school over the summer and I can get you 
a volunteer package that will have you ready to start volunteering in the fall. 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember: 

June 5 High School Info Session 5 pm 

June 7 Partners for Youth Field Trip 

June 8 Sports Awards 6:00 pm 

June 12-16 Assessment of Learning Week 

June 12 Car Show 6:00 pm 

June 16 Water Day 

June 19 Middle Level Field Trip 

June 19 Gr 3, 4 & 5 – Field trip 

June 20 K-2 Field Trip 

June 20 Prom 

June 21 Grade 8 Graduation 10:45 am 

June 22 Graduation 

June 23 Whole School Half Day 

June 23 Last Day of Classes 

June 27 Last Day for Teachers  

 

http://lcns.nbed.nb.ca/


 
50/50 

The C-NCS Home & School 50/50 draw continues to build.  We so appreciate everyone’s support of 
this fantastic fundraiser.  By contributing a toonie per week, you are helping to support so many 
student activities plus have a chance to win the weekly jackpot.  If not won, it rolls over to the next 
week.  Right now, the jackpot stands at $750.00!  Contact Marcy at the school or any one of our 
Home & School members for more info! 
 
Toonie Frozen Treat Days 

Toonie treat days for all students will be every Tuesday and Thursday in June.  The dates are June 6, 
8, 13, 15, 20, and 22. Students can purchase a cold treat at lunch on these days for $2.  
ELEMENTARY – money must be given to homeroom teacher at the beginning of the day.   
MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL students can purchase in the cafeteria during lunch.   
 
Sunscreen and Bug Spray 

Hot days have arrived.  Please remember not to spray sunscreen and bug spray on your child at 
home.  We have staff and students with severe allergies.  Please send sunscreen and bug spray with 
your child and they can put it on when they are outside.  Thank you.   
 
High School Info Session 

We will be holding an information session on Monday, June 5th at 5:00 pm for parents and students 
regarding the changes to the high school curriculum.   
 
 
Grade 8 Graduation 
Grade 8 graduation will be on Wednesday, June 21st at 10:45.  Please contact Ms. Bailey to confirm 
if you will be attending.  heather.bailey@nbed.nb.ca  
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